
Steps to Employment Success

First Year Middle Years Final Year

For more ideas visit  jcu.edu.au/careers

  Explore career 
  options     
Research future career 
opportunities and graduate 
job vacancies to broaden 
your horizons and develop 
your career goals.  Review 
and fine-tune your goals as 
you progress through your 
studies.

 Get involved 
Get to know your lecturers, 
tutors and fellow students 
as they are valuable 
contacts now and in the 
future. Participate in 
extra-curricular activities 
and events as employers 
look for well-rounded 
applicants. 

 Volunteer in a 
career-relevant 
field
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  Connect with   
  JCU Careers and 
  Employability  
Discover how we can 
support you with your 
career planning and job
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��������on 	��ebo�� and 
Instagram.

Attend industry 
events 

Learn about job 
opportunities, organisations 
of interest, and future 
career paths.  Network 
to develop industry 




